
The FICPI U.S. Section welcomes its members along 
with their British and Canadian colleagues, as well 
as all interested FICPI members and non-members, 

to the “Capital of Latin America” Miami, Florida 
for another in the series of ABC meetings.  The 
informative working program will address recent 

developments in patent and trademark issues in the 
areas of enforcement and litigation trends, as well 
as policies in the IP offices of the three countries.  
Hot topics include Madrid and Hague Agreement 

related issues, the Unitary Patent Court, and Global 
Dossier developments. Learn about these important 

IP topics and network with your colleagues in 
Miami. Registration at www.ficpi.us will become 

available in the near future.


